
Town of Goshen 
Planning Board 

Non-Quorum Minutes of November 7, 2019 
APPROVED 

Planning Board members present (quorum = 3): George Hebert (Vice-Chair) 

Alternate (s): Karyn Berriault (non-voting) 

No Guests were in attendance 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.  

There were not enough board members to have a quorum for tonight’s meeting. Therefore, no votes were taken 
and no items were discussed.  

Vice-chair Hebert waited just in case there were any residents who stopped in. But no business was discussed.  

• The next meeting will be the third Thursday of the month - November 21, 2019. 

Standing items 
• Capital Improvement Plan 
• Sub-Division Request (Knowlton) 
• Sub-Division (Bevilacqua) 
• Annexation (Porter/Mitchell) 
• Member Discussion - Standing Item 
• Public Meeting, December 5, 2019 - warrant articles 

Meeting adjourned at 7:12p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary
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